
 

 

 

 

 

Date: March 28, 2010                                                                  

    

ARCHITECTURE WEEK APRIL 11-17 
 

During the week of April 11-17 the American Institute of Architects (AIA) is launching 

Architecture Week 2010.  This is a year-long virtual spotlight on the legacy and power of 

Design.  Architects contributions to communities across the nation is envisioned and showcased 

during this weeklong celebration. The focus is appropriately called “Design Matters”.  

Architecture Week will take place on the AIA’s social networking sites: Facebook and Twitter.   

 

Users will be invited to share links to their pertinent content including photographs and videos as 

well as culminating multimedia presentations that will showcase public events and conversation 

around the nation regarding the impact Architecture has on our lives.  

 

We (the AIA and AIA Newark & Suburban) would like to make an announcement of this 

weeklong event to invoke thought provoking conversations about how Design Matters! Please be 

so kind to visit our national website www.aia.org.  Ms. Donnelly welcomes anyone who is 

interested in attending local Architects events to please contact our Organization at 973-746-

1523 and or visit www.aians.org 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Judith Anne Donnelly,  

2010 President-AIA Newark and Suburban Architects 

 


